
How to update your LuteCard with your chosen name and pronouns:

STEP 1: Before requesting a new LuteCard with your chosen name and pronouns, you MUST first update this 
information in Banner Self-Service.

STEP 2: After updating your name and pronouns in Banner Self-Service, you can request a new Lutecard by 
going to: https://www.plu.edu/lutecard/protected/replacement-lutecard/.

STEP 3: Enter your name, PLU ID Number, and PLU Epass email.

STEP 4: You are now given 4 options for the type of replacement card you are asking for. Select the 4th option, 
as highlighted below, and hit “submit form”. This service is free of charge!

STEP 5: That’s it! Your card can be picked up in the Anderson University Center Room 280 by the next 
business day. You will receive an email as soon as it is ready!

https://www.plu.edu/lutecard/protected/replacement-lutecard/



